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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Anastasia Orr	 Lily Brant

Hannah Statham	 Chanel Van Rooyen

Jacob Taylor	 Oscar H

Lillie Barnet	 Rosie Williams

Max Walton	 Ewan Gordon

Aisha Griffiths	 Oliver Charlton

Rares Chirita	 Harrison Murray/Rapha Perriman

Bailey Hunt 	 Harry Atkinson

Holly Walker	 Thomas OakesEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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Another ‘full on’ week of learning across school this week. Three classes even managed to 
get outside of the classroom to extend their learning and understanding of their work on rivers, 
which is fabulous to learn outside and connect with nature, as well as get back to some form 
of normality! Watch this space for more learning outside of the classroom environment, but 
hopefully not in those hail showers!

Year 6 will be attending a residential to The 
Conwy Centre after half term (Monday 7th June - 

Wednesday 9th June) They are all looking forward 
to the trip and again this is getting back to some 

normality for everyone. Please return information 
which has been sent promptly to school.

	

Everyone enjoyed Number day 
today and had some fantastic 
maths activities throughout the 
day. We have had a huge focus on 
TTRockstars with all classes across 
the federation practising their times 
tables skills. We have even had  a 
cross-federation battle to see which 
school can earn the most points… 
look out for the results in our 
newsletter next week!  
Following this, we are going to be 
looking for a ‘TTRockstar Stars’ each 
week - the winner will be the person 
who gives the most effort online  
each week. 
Our winners this week are:
WS KS1 Elena Mucaj - 2B
WS LKS2 Alfie Williams - 4M
WS UKS2 Lewis Heppell - 5W
Wimboldsley
Lily Latham - Willow Class

	

Next week is 
‘Mental Health 

Awareness week’ 
and the children 

will be completing 
activities around 

this and the 
importance of 

it. Please look at 
twitter and ask 

the children about 
their learning.

Year 3 and 4 were able to ‘get closer to nature’ this week with their class trips 
to Eastham.  They were able to relate their learning in the classroom to what they 
were seeing in real life.  We were even able to identify the full water cycle thanks 
to the weather conditions!  It was amazing to hear the children chatting amongst 

themselves about seeing evaporation of the water which was rising after a heavy 
downpour.
Whilst we were outside we took the opportunity not only to enhance and hone our 
geographical skills and knowledge but we were also able to retrieve some of our 
historical knowledge about Queen Victoria (as Eastham woods used to be a Victorian 
garden and zoo!)  As we looked over the River Mersey towards Liverpool, we looked 
at the poem, ‘The River’. This is going to support us in writing our own poems next week.  
In maths, we learnt about symmetry and made our own symmetrical patterns using the 
natural resources around us.  We have all had a great three days and learnt lots!  We were 
an absolute credit to the school and all the staff who were with us, were so proud!



Look at our wonderful week of learning!Look at our wonderful week of learning!


